
Pursuant to 105 ILCS 5/27-23.6, Albers Elementary School District #63 

does not have a specific Board Policy titled “Anti-Bias Education.” 

However, the following policies may address intergroup conflict and are 

available by contacting the Superintendent Mr. Michael Toeben at the 

Grade School Main Office  

(618-248-5146 or mtoeben@alberscougars.com)  

 

Policy Title  

• 6:70 Teaching About Religions  

• 6:80 Teaching About Controversial Issues  

• 7:10 Equal Education Opportunities  

• 7:20 Harassment of Students Prohibited  

• 7:180 Preventing Bullying, Intimidation, and Harassment 
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